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	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	Planning consultation (1729) 
	

	Name:
	Patricia M Jesson
	

	Address 1:
	Homeland, Middle Lane, 
	

	Address 2:
	Balscote
	

	Town:
	Banbury
	

	Postcode:
	OX156JP
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	Planning Application Number 13/01827/LB. The Parish Council wish to oppose the application to remove signage from "The North Arms" on the grounds that a)It seeks to predetermine the outcome of a potential application for de-licensing of the premises b)It changes the design,appearance and materials of the premises c)The signage is an important physical feature of the premises whilst still licensed as a Public House There are two other points which the PC would like to make. 1 The decision was taken by all but one Parish Councillor who declared an interest and withdrew from all discussions and 2.The Parish Council are led to believe that removal of signage, albeit for temporary storage, may contravene a covenant placed on the onward sale of the building by previous owners and before such action is taken, if the application is successful, the owner might be advised to check the Charges Register dated 29th Sept, 1958. This latter point is understood to be a civil matter and not covered by Planning Law.This point is raised as an attempt to be helpful in this matter
	


